NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
FARRINGTON PARK SENIORS
WEDNESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY 2018
215.PM
MONTGOMERY SUITE
All members of the Farrington Park Seniors Section are invited to attend the above meeting, where as is traditional , a report of the past year of the section will be given by the various post holders on the Committee, the audited accounts of the section will be made available for inspection, question and approval of those present and proposals will be put forward for membership of the Committee for the forthcoming year, including the Captain, Vice-Captain and Treasurer.  Proposals for amendments to our operating rules will also be considered.
Any member of the Section may stand for election to the committee provided that they are duly proposed and seconded.  Forms for this purpose are attached to the noticeboard, similarly any proposals for changes to our rules must also be made in writing.  THE FOREGOING SHOULD BE IN THE HAND OF THE SECRETARY MIKE HEDGES OR IN HIS ABSENCE A MEMBER OF THE COMMITTEE NO LATER THAN 3rd FEBRUARY 2017
The agenda for the meeting is also attached below.
Mike Hedges
Honorary Secretary
